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Mr Graeme Thornton 
Malachy Walsh And Partners 
Reen Point 
Blennerville 
Tralee  
Co Kerry 
 
 
By Email 
 
 
15 November 2022    Article 11 No:  2690 
      
Re:  Article 11 Declaration   
 
Dear Mr Thornton 
 
The Agency has reviewed your Article 11 Request, which was received on 7 October 
2022, and, based on the information provided, advises as follows: 
 
The Agency has determined that a Waste Licence is required in accordance with the 
Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004, as amended, from the Third and/or 
Fourth Schedule of the Waste Management Act 1996, as amended.  
 
This determination is based on the fact that dredged sediment will undergo treatment via 
sediment solidification and stabilisation for the purposes of deposit into or onto land at 
the same site. 
 
We trust this advice assists. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
 

 


